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Dear Sir or Madam,
I have just read the New Local Plan and I still think that the number of houses is too big.
Before any new houses are built, the local roads need to be improved. For instance, last
week, I was on the no. 6 bus and was in a traffic jam all the way from Bridge Foot. Even on
a good day, there is usually a hold up from Morrison’s and through the centre of Stockton
Heath.
Yours faithfully,
Barbara Williams




